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WEBINAR- ENHANCING READING SKILLS 
 
Dear Parents (Grades III-XII), 
 
Greetings! 
 
We hope that our students are having an engaging and a restful vacation. 
Taking forward our initiative to build reading skills in our students we are 
sharing a webinar invite being organized by Club 1BR on Saturday, 19 
June 2021 at 11.30 am. 
 
This is an initiative by Stones2Milestones to encourage the habit of 
reading among children in schools. You can read more about this   at 
https://whatis.club1br.com/. 
 
Please click on the link below to register for the session. 
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZwrfuGsrTwsGt0G4GMNFl6
Rr8cJQ2iGrvPR 
 
looking forward to an enthusiastic participation.  
 

Regards 
Team RVS 
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